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  IN THIS ISSUE 

Mr Scott-Evans writes….. 

Dear Parents/Carers  
  
I hope that you enjoy today’s 
newsletter. This week, we have 
details of some of the new 
colleagues who are joining us this 
year. I hope you will give our new 
staff a warm welcome! It is 
exciting to see some of them 
returning to us after a few years 
away on other adventures 
including a member of our alumni 
who was in the founding cohort 
and has chosen to return to the 
school as a trainee teacher! You 
can imagine how proud I am of 
Miss Benson!    
  
I am also delighted to introduce a 
few more of the clubs that we are 
running for the year ahead. I want 
to urge every family to look very 
closely at the clubs that we offer 
and select some that are of 

interest. More and more will be 
added each week. Every student 
should attend at least one 
sporting club. The school is 
committed to ensuring that every 
student completes at least 2 
hours of sport per week so on top 
of the 100 minutes students have 
in PE we believe that students 
should be able to choose which 
activities interest them the most. 
There are more opportunities 
coming, so if you still cannot 
quite see something for you, let 
us know and we will see if we can 
add it in.   
  
The newsletter is a crucial way 
that we communicate with you 
particularly about wider personal 
development of students which is 
a great strength of the school. 
Each week you will find subjects 
like food, design, art, drama and  
 

   ……contd. on page 2 

  

Meet Some New Staff 
We are delighted to welcome some 
new colleagues to the school, they 
introduce themselves here. 

 Page 3 
 
Exam Results  
Excellent GCSE and A Level results 
for the 2024 cohort. 

   Page 3-4 
 
Art & Textiles 
These departments have already 
been busy and share some of the 
excellent work from our talented 
students. 

 Page 5 -6 
Sports News 
Updated extra-curricular timetable 
and astro reminders. 

   Page 15-16 
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music represented. You will also 
find careers information, details 
about clubs, enrichment activities 
and news about trips that we are 
running.   
  
There is always lots going on, so 
please do read our news each 
week and encourage your sons 
and daughters to get involved.   
  
The newsletter is also a place to 
celebrate achievement. Please do 
contact us if your son/daughter is 
involved in any outside of school 
activities that we can feature. We 
look forward to hearing from 
you.   
  
For example, I heard this week 
that Max Sanderson has been 
selected for the prestigious UK 
Athletics Youth Talent 
Programme. This programme is 
designed to nurture and develop 
the most promising young 
athletes in the country, equipping 
them with the skills, knowledge, 
and experiences needed to 
succeed at senior levels. To be 
chosen for this programme is an 
incredible accomplishment, 
reflecting not only Max's athletic 
ability but also his dedication and 
determination.  
  
Max’s journey into athletics 
began here at Becket Keys. 
Following an impressive 
performance during a bleep test, 
Mr. Lane saw his potential and 
made a phone call home that set 
Max on this path. Since then, Max 
has continued to excel, and now, 
he is part of a national 

programme that supports future 
Olympians. We could not be 
prouder of Max, and we look 
forward to seeing where this 
opportunity takes him in the 
years ahead. This is a true 
testament to the power of PE 
lessons and seizing opportunities 
when they arise.  
  
 

Mr Scott-Evans 
Headteacher 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 

Remember that all 
correspondence to the school 
must come through the school 
office email: 
office@becketkeys.org  

Your message will be forwarded to 
the member of staff concerned.  

You can also send a message via 
the contact page on the website: 

https://www.becketkeys.org/cont
act-staff 

You can also now reply directly to 
any message you receive from the 
school via Bromcom, just hit the 
reply button and it will go to the 
office. 

Students can contact their 
teachers via Satchel One if they 
have any queries regarding their 
lessons. 

Please do not email staff directly 
as any message received in this 
way will not receive a response. 

Many thanks for your 
understanding. 

 

 

 

 

Please make sure that EVERY 
item of uniform, PE Kit and 
equipment is named. There 
are over a thousand students 
at the school all wearing the 
same uniform. 

There are many items that we 
are unable to return as we do 
not know to whom they 
belong. 

Lost Property can be 
collected from Reception. 

 

mailto:office@becketkeys.org
https://www.becketkeys.org/contact-staff
https://www.becketkeys.org/contact-staff
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We are delighted to welcome our 
new colleagues to Becket Keys. 

 

Mr Sam Bay 
Head of History 
 
 I'm really happy to be working 
with you all Becket Keys as the 
new Head of History.  I would like 
to thank everyone I have met so 
far for being as welcoming and 
helpful as you have.  

I have been teaching History for 
the last ten years and in that 
time, I have had many roles 
including Head of House, Head of 
Year and Head of Politics.  

Outside of school I live with my 
wife Eloise and our black cat Pearl 
in Chelmsford.  We like to go to 
the theatre and eat out 
together.  I like to stay loyal to my 
local teams and support Billericay 
Town FC and Essex County 
Cricket Club.  I also love to travel 
and have a goal to travel to 40 
countries by the age of 40, I've so 
far been to 22 and have 7 years to 
fill in the gaps! 

 

Miss Daisy Benson 
Spanish Teacher 
 
I am beyond excited to be joining 
Becket Keys as a Trainee Teacher 
in the Spanish department. It is a 
beautiful, full-circle moment for 
me as I was actually one of the 
founding students when Becket 
Keys opened in 2012!  

After completing my A-Levels at 
Becket Keys Sixth Form in 
Spanish, English Literature and 

Media Studies, I took a gap year 
in Tenerife to work as a performer 
and Spanish/English tutor. I then 
returned to the UK and obtained 
a First-Class degree with honours 
in Drama from the University of 
Essex.  Since graduating, I have 
been working as a primary school 
Drama specialist teacher. This 
allowed me to realise my love for 
teaching and helping students, 
inspiring me to embark on my 
teacher training journey. My love 
for the Spanish language began 
at Becket Keys, and I am 
delighted to be able to share this 
passion with Becket Keys 
students. I am particularly excited 
to have the opportunity to be 
trained by the wonderful Señora 
Martín, my own Spanish teacher 
in my time at the school, who 
ignited my interest in the subject. 
I look forward to meeting you all 
and being a part of the Becket 
Keys community again! 

Meet Some New Staff 
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International Day Friday 27th September 2024 
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The start of the new school year is a great time to take on a new  
challenge.  According to British concert piano James Rhodes, ’learning an 
 instrument can unlock a door to a new dimension that we didn’t know  
existed’.  
 

We offer tuition in a wide range of musical instruments including 
voice and offer a large enrichment programme with something for everyone. 

We offer instrumental tuition in the following instruments: 

Violin                       Saxophone                     Drum Kit         Cello                      Trumpet                    Piano 

Flute                         Trombone                  Electric/Classical/Bass Guitar              Clarinet                Voice  
 
How to apply 
If you are interested in applying for instrumental lessons, please email the school and this will be dealt with 
by the music department. You will then receive an email from the instrumental tutor to discuss times and 
costs. Lessons times will be arranged by the instrumental tutor and be on a rotating timetable to minimise 
time missed in other curriculum lessons. It is the responsibility of your son/daughter to catch up on any work 
missed. 
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We are pleased to announce that the Parent & School 
Community Prayer Group hosted by our Headteacher 
Mr Scott-Evans is starting again on 13th September 
2023 and will be every Wednesday during term time at 
8.45am. This is a short meeting where we pray 
together for local and national events and for any 
intentions of those in our school family. All are 
welcome. If you have any prayer intentions, please 
send them into the school via the office email: 
office@becketkeys.org 

 

 

Becket Keys Open Event 
Year 7 2025 

Booking now open 

Open Event  

10th October 

Parent only open 
mornings 

8th, 9th & 10th October 

 

mailto:office@becketkeys.org
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1012773903007?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1015349978117?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1015349978117?aff=oddtdtcreator
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Homework Club 

Homework Club is available for all students.  Every afternoon 
after school students can stay until 4.20pm and complete their 
homework in C11. 

Using Homework Club is just one way we provide for students 
who do not want to leave site at 3.10pm. Avoid the traffic! Stay 
here for a while! 

 

Late Gate 

Early is on time, 
On time is late,  
And late is unacceptable! 
 
At Becket Keys, we look to ensure 
that we are preparing students for 
life beyond school. We encourage 
students to attend school regularly 
and on time.   

Remember that the school gate 
closes at 8.25am.  This allows 
students enough time to be at their 
first lesson on time. Period 1 begins 
at 8.30am.   

Brentwood can be tough to 
negotiate during rush hour, so we 
encourage students and parents to 
contact the school in the case of 
genuine lateness, such as delayed 
public transport.  

Parents can call the main school line 
01277 286600 or use the “Studybugs” 
app.   

We thank you for your support.  
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Transitioning into 

Medical/Dental School 
Saturday 21st September 

(Medical) 
Sunday 22nd September 

(Medical) 
Sunday 29th September 

(Dental)  
9.30am – 3.30pm 

 
During these Medic Mentor conferences, 

students will receive a complete guide to the 
medical or dental application journey. 

Students get essential insights into the 
medical/dental UCAS application process 

(such as the NEW personal statement 
structure), connect with professionals, 

fellow students, and gain a deeper 
understanding of a future career in medicine 

or dentistry. 
 

Register here for medical: 
https://airtable.com/appgXnyzN5ZD9Iwk6/s
hry7MZYtt3MGPjvO 
 

Register here for dental: 
https://airtable.com/appgXnyzN5ZD9Iwk6/s
hrBuiR7SBAcC19kE 

Curriculum Meetings 

Year 10 

Tuesday 1st October 2024 

Online Teams Meeting 

Year 11 

Tuesday 15th October 2024 

Main Hall 

More details to follow. 

 

https://airtable.com/appgXnyzN5ZD9Iwk6/shry7MZYtt3MGPjvO
https://airtable.com/appgXnyzN5ZD9Iwk6/shry7MZYtt3MGPjvO
https://airtable.com/appgXnyzN5ZD9Iwk6/shrBuiR7SBAcC19kE
https://airtable.com/appgXnyzN5ZD9Iwk6/shrBuiR7SBAcC19kE
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Sports News 
 

 

Sixth Form Students Enjoying an Elective PE Session 
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Year 7 & 8 
Rugby 
 

22 Year 7 students started their 

sporting journey at Becket Keys 

by joining the extra-curricular  

rugby club. 

Coach Erin was sharing her  

Saracen’s rugby team experience 

to inspire the students who 

attended.   

Rugby Club for Year 7 & 8 

students is after school every 

Monday  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You must have your 
trainers if you wish 
to use the Astro. 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

 
INTERNATIONAL DAY 

NON-UNIFORM FOR STUDENTS 
FRIDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER 2024 

 
* 

OPEN EVENT FOR PROSPECTIVE  
YEAR 7 STUDENTS 

THURSDAY 10TH OCTOBER 2024 
 

* 
INSET DAY 

(NO STUDENTS IN SCHOOL) 
FRIDAY 24TH OCTOBER 2024 

* 
ALL SAINTS’ HOLIDAY 

YEAR 11 INTERVENTIONS 
MONDAY 27TH OCTOBER – 

FRIDAY 1ST NOVEMBER 2024 
 

* 

SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENT 
TUESDAY 12TH NOVEMBER 2024 

 
* 

LAST DAY OF TERM 
STUDENT HALF DAY 

FRIDAY 20TH DECEMBER 2024 
 

* 
CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 

MONDAY 23RD DECEMBER 2024 – 
FRIDAY 3RD JANUARY 2025 

 
* 

INSET DAY 
(NO STUDENTS IN SCHOOL) 

MONDAY 6TH JANUARY 2025 

 

 

 

Becket Keys 

Church of England 
School 
Sawyers Hall Lane 
Brentwood, Essex 
CM15 9DA 
01277 286600 
 
 
 

www.becketkeys.org 
office@becketkeys.org 
finance@becketkeys.org       
                
X:    
@BecketKeys  
@MrScottEvans         
@BecketKeys6th 
@BecketKeysMusic 
@BecketKeysPE   
@BecketKeysArt 
@BecketKeysSci 
@BecketKeysDT 
@BecketKeysExams 
@BecketKeysTrips 
 
Facebook: Becket Keys Church School 

 

http://www.becketkeys.org/
mailto:office@becketkeys.org

